
 
From: John van Tiggelen  
Sent: Wednesday, 4 December 2013 12:29 PM 

To: Mitchell, Chris (NWN); Sheridan, Greg (AUS) 

Subject: thanks and sorry 

 

Dear Chris and Greg, 

I guess I owe you an apology for our 'cut & paste'. 

Who'd have thought that after doing it daily to everyone else for so long, you could be shown 

up so easily? And who could have predicted your hurt, the rage, such apoplexy? 

So I do sincerely apologise for making you look inferior.  

More than that, though, my deep thanks for the free advertising in today's editorial. 

I love it when you get all worked up and righteous. In fact, I confess to feeling a bit like 

Christopher Pyne in the Leak cartoon on the same page, being flailed by his PM-cum-

headmaster, only to smile and say, 'More Please'. 

Best wishes, 

John 

 


